
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 15th June 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

To conclude our ‘Reign over Us’ topic and as a fun end to year 4, we are having a class ‘Picnic in the Park’ to 

share some of our learning and enjoy a lunch together, just like communities have done in the past to 

celebrate a Royal event or significant British achievement.  This will be happening in the afternoon of 

Wednesday 15th July 2015. 

 

We will be walking from school at 1pm with our packed lunches to Spider Park at the end of Elter Walk, 

where we will set up our afternoon’s events.  The children will get a short amount of time on the play 

equipment as a year-end treat.  It would be fantastic if you could join us in the afternoon from 2.00pm for a 

2.15pm start, for our sharing of learning and ‘Dragon’s Den’ style event.  We will walk back to school at 

3.00pm to be ready for collection at the end of the school day.  Please bring something to sit on if you wish. 

 

If any adult would like to help out on the day, please let one of the year 4 team know as we will need adults 

to walk with us there and back.  You will be put in a group with your child so that you can share their 

learning with them.  Those adults who do join us to walk to the park can also bring a packed lunch if they 

wish, although we cannot accommodate smaller children at this time.  Families are welcome after 2.00pm. 

 

Please be aware that there are no toilet facilities at this venue. 

 

If the weather is forecast to be poor, we will have the event in the school hall without the picnic lunch.   

 

Please complete the slip below and return it via email by Monday 6th July so we can set up effectively for 

the event. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss C Miller   Mrs S Sansby   Mrs P Sprouse   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher   Teaching Assistant  Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher 

 

Picnic in the Park-Wednesday 15th July 2015 

 

I give permission for __________________________________________________ to attend the picnic at the Spider Park 

on Wednesday 15th July 2015. 

 

I will provide my child with a packed lunch/I would like the school kitchen to provide my child with a packed 

lunch (free school dinners only). 

 

Signed: __________________________________________ Parent/Carer Date: ___________________________________ 
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